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WELCOME BACK! 

 

 

It is with great pleasure that I welcome our students and parents back to school on Monday, August 

28th, to mark the beginning of the 2023-24 school year.   

 

The Quilcene School District and the greater community has a great reputation for academic success, 

athletic success, strong support for the arts and boundless opportunities for our students.  The 

dedication and skill exhibited by our staff paired with the support of the community has prepared 

generations of students for the great future that awaits them.  We have so much to build upon. 

 

In my month and half on the job, I have learned that Quilcene is everything I thought it would be.  We 

have a fantastic staff that cares for our students and always puts their well-being first.  The community 

is supportive, optimistic, and is represented by a passionate and knowledgeable Board of Education.  

Those ingredients make my role easier as, I continue to bring us all together to provide the best possible 

experience for our entire school community. 

 

It is an exciting time for all of us as we await the first day of school. We look forward to a great year 

and hope to work with each of you to make our student’s experience happy, healthy, and productive! 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have at rmoag@qsd48.org. 

 

Proud to be a Ranger! 

 

Ron Moag 

Superintendent 

 

 

 


